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October 28, 2021




Dear Mr. Anderson,



I am writing to express my interest in podcast producer positions at StrongSound Media. For the past 
few years, I have produced the TitanUp Weekly podcast. I admire your company's forward-thinking 
shows and formats and would love to work for StrongSound as a producer. 



I started TitanUp Weekly with a friend in my garage. Over the past three years, our podcast has grown 
considerably, and we now average 100,000 listeners per episode. Recently, TitanUp Weekly was named 
the best original sports podcast by the Nashville Scene. 



Previously, I worked at WALT 1610 — the campus radio station at Davidson College — throughout my 
undergraduate education. Since then, I have launched three successful podcasts, including TitanUp 
Weekly. I've also completed four separate Transom bootcamps, each one focusing on different 
production tools. 



I admire StrongSound's commitment to professional development. I have spoken with Steve Bruce, a 
current producer, and he emphasized how committed each employee is to bettering their craft. I've spent 
the past decade trying to become the best audio producer and content creator I can be. I would love to 
bring that drive to StrongSound.



I would be thrilled to speak with you about what else I can contribute to the StrongSound team. I am 
available to meet at your convenience over Zoom. 



Sincerely,

Darren Batesmith



